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June 17, 2014

RE: Letter of Recommendation

Eastern Maine Medical Center (EMMC) is pleased to continue a working relationship
with The Medicus Firm. Recruitment is important to the continuing efforts EMMC is
making to provide patient care in the greater Bangor Region. The Medicus Firm has
participated in the recruitment process, assisting us in the recent recruitment of both Gl
and Rheumatology physicians.

Through this letter we acknowledge all efforts put forward by the members of The
Medicus Firm, especially Dustin Jonas. Their team has demonstrated a strong
knowledge about the region, a collaborative approach to the recruiting process,
thorough communication, and willingness to go the extra mile. Candidates were
identified for both service areas. We have signed a Gl and RHU with additional
candidates in the interview process.

In closing, EMMC is pleased to continue a relationship with The Medicus Firm. If you
have any question, please feel free to contact me at 207-973-7026.

Sincerely,

O A fo

“James A. Raczek, MD, FAAFP
Sr. Vice President, Chief Operating Officer and Chief Medical Officer



